Newsletter



Newsletter: 17.10.2022

We have already made it to the last week of term and what a great start to the year we have had. Next week is a school holiday. Our last day is Friday 21st October and all children will return to school on Monday 31st October. Don't forget to sign up for your parents evening slot via the link sent by email/ MCAS



We only have 5 days left of this term. Please support your child to attend every day so that they do not miss out.

Top tips for keeping children safe online

- Keep digital devices in a communal area of your home and talk to your children about what they like to do online



- Establish limits for which online sites children may visit and for how long.
- Surf the Internet with your children and let them show you what they like to do online.
- Know who is connecting with them online and set rules for social networking, instant messaging, e-mailing, online gaming, and using webcams.
- Check the browser search history regularly.

INSET dates this year:

Academy will be closed to all children on the following days for INSET:

Friday 2nd December 2022

Friday 31st March 2023

Friday 23rd June 2023

Friday 7th July 2023



The following event is not an Academy event.

AJ Christmas Lights

Raising money for Bristol Children's Hospital. Come and join the switch on of the Christmas lights!



There will be a special guest appearance.

26th November at 5pm

Brookthorpe Avenue, Lawrence Weston Lights will be on daily 4.30 - 8.30pm

School photos

Photographers will be in school on **Tuesday 1st No-vember** to take individual and sibling group photographs.



Please ensure that your child is in school on time so that they do not miss their slot. If children are late we cannot guarantee that they will have their school photo taken.

There are lots of free activities to do with children during the half term in Lawrence Weston. See https://www.ambitionlw.org/2022/10/ for more information